
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
P.O. Box 5001 
15 Market Square, Suite 1400 
Saint Jo n, NB h
E2L 4Y9 

 

 
COMMISSION DES ENTREPRISES DE SERVICE PUBLIC 

 
C. P. 5001 

15 Market Square, Bureau 1400 
Saint John, Nouveau-Brunswick 

E2L 4Y9 
 
Telephone:  (506) 658-2504 
Fax:  (506) 643-7300 
Email: general @pub.nb.ca 

 
PROVINCE OF NEW BRUNSWICK 

PROVINCE DU NOUVEAU-BRUNSWICK 
 

Téléphone (506) 658-2504 
Télécopieur (506) 643-7300 

Courr Elec: general @pub.nb.ca

 
May 24, 2006 

 
SENT VIA POST & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Shelley Black, CGA 
Manager, Regulatory & Gas Supply 
Enbridge Gas New Brunswick Inc. 
440 Wilsey Road, Suite 101 
Fredericton, N.B. 
E3B 7G5 
 
Dear Ms. Black: 
 

Re: Rate Reinstatement Application dated May 15, 2006 / Board Reference: 208-02-04 
 
The Board acknowledges Enbridge Gas New Brunswick Inc.’s (Enbridge) filing to fully reinstate 
distribution rates to their maximum approved level for the General Service, Contract General 
Service and Contract Large General Service LFO classes. The application requests approval of 
rates to become effective on June 1, 2006. 
 
The Board has reviewed Enbridge’s application and supporting documentation and approves the 
rate increase effective on June 1, 2006. Following are the approved rates. 
 
 Rate Class     Delivery Rate ($/GJ)
 
 General Service     7.1820 
 Contract General Service    5.8919 
 Contract Large General Service LFO   2.3910 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
 
 

Lorraine Légère 
Secretary to the Board 

 
CC: Kenneth Baird / Atlantic Health Sciences Corporation 

Jon Sorenson / Competitive Energy Services 
Calvin Duncan / Department of Energy 
Dennis Dawson / ECNG Limited Partnership 
David Shaw / Energistics Group Inc. 
Barry Gallant / Flakeboard Company Limited 
Steve Alexander / Irving Energy Services Limited 
Bill LeRoy / Park Fuels Ltd. 
Fred Marshall / Superior Propane Inc. 
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